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SELECT BOARD

7-23-2020 NR

The North Reading Select Board at their meeting on July 20, 2020 voted
to reduce the quorum requirement for the August 8, 2020 Special Town
Meeting (postponed from May 11, 2020) from 150 voters to 15 voters.
This vote was taken in consultation and with the approval of the Town
Moderator pursuant to Chapter 92 of the Acts of 2020, which allows that
the number of voters necessary to constitute a quorum shall not be less
than 10 percent of the number that would otherwise be required at any
Town Meeting held during the Governor’s March 10, 2020 Declaration of
a State of Emergency.


